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 We made it!! 

We are in our new building and the children, staff 
and governors are thrilled with the new school.  
The move went very smoothly and the children enjoyed their first day yesterday, coincidentally exactly 81 years 
to the day after the old building was opened in 1936!   
Hopefully you have already had a chance to look around the new building.  If not, please do pop in one day after 
school – we are very proud to show it off to as many people as possible! 
 
As with any move, there are ‘teething problems’ and unfortunately, the phone system hasn’t transferred in time.  
Therefore, for the time being, we only have one incoming line.  This may mean that the line into school may be 
engaged more often.  Also, if you receive a call from us, the number will appear as 01392 277437.  This is not 
our new number and will not work if you call in to this number.  Our school phone number remains 01392 
255554. 
 
Clubs 
You should have received a copy of the clubs letter for the summer term via email.  This gives details of all after 
school clubs available this term and how to join them.  Letters to apply for school clubs can be found in 
reception and all Premier Sports clubs are available on-line at www.premiersport.org.  If you have any 
questions, please see Mr Broad. 

 
Children, Parents, Teachers, Together 
A big thank you to all the children and parents who have volunteered to be reps! We are 
just missing reps from 3GM, 4KH and 5NW. It's not too late to put your names forward - 
don't let your class miss out on the fun! Contact ladysmithptfa@googlemail.com. 

Our first CPTT meeting for the whole 
federation has been rescheduled 
to Wednesday 10th May at 6pm, 
venue tbc. This is for all parent, 
children and teacher reps. 
 
Lunch Menus 
New menus have been sent home 
today. 

FEDERATION NEWS 
 

We hope that you enjoyed the Easter break 
and are looking forward to the summer term 
as much as we are.  We have a busy term 
ahead of us but with lighter evenings and the 
new Junior School building, it is an exciting 
time at Ladysmith. 

Dates for the diary: 
5th May – 3GM family assembly – 9am in the hall 
8th May – SATs week 
12th May – 5IE family assembly – 9am in the hall 
18th May – Year 4 sleeping with the sharks 
19th May - 3LD family assembly – 9am in the hall 
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